June 25, 19,‘7’

The venBergen Carillon Company,
1204 Walnut Street,
Fhiladelphia T, Pa.

Attention® Mr, Donald Beggs.
Gentlemen:

- Your telephone inquiry was brought to Mr. Carter's
attention and he asked that I drop you a note to advise that
he is still interested in in a Carillon to be placed in
the Will Rogers Memorail Tower; however, he has been so
snowmed under with other projects that he has not had an
opportunity to give any thought to this matter,

Boukadmatotonyouthatifmmmsota

set of the blue prints from the office of Mr, Wyatt C, Hedrick,

First National Bank Building, Fort Worth, Texas, and will
advise whethor or not the Carillon can be placed in the tower,
what it would cost, who would operate and how much it would
cost to maintain and have 1t operated or the bells played.

When this information is received, he will then
be able to rmine the feasibility of going ahead with
the p o :

Yours very truly,

Socy. to A, G, Carter. ;



